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CENTRAL RAILWAY 

No.P/CR/HQ/RRC/GDCE-01/2023 

DRM (P) BB BSL NGP PA SUR 
CWM PR MTN (S&T) BY (TMW) NKRD (E/W) MMR 
CWM (ELw) BSL DY. CE (TM) BSL P.ZTC BSL 

INDIA 

XEN (B&F) MMR APO (S&M) (E&M) HQ 

Railway Recruitment Cell, 

Chief Project Manager (Conv.' Building, 
Wadibuder, P.D. Mello Road, 
Mumbai-400 010. 

Date: 23/10/2023 

Sub: Application against GDCE-01/2023 dated 1/8/2023. 

Notification against GDCE-01/2023 was issued by RRC on 1/8/2023 for the employees appointed 
on or before 1/8/2021. Last date of receipt of application was 2/09/2023. On receipt of clarification 
issued by Board vide letter dated 6/10/2023, application module was again opened for those employees 
who were appointed between 2/8/2021 and 1/8/2023. However, it has brought to the notice of this 
office that few employees appointed prior to 1/8/2023 could not apply due to non-availability of IPAS 
data provided by EDP Centre. 

To avoid inconvenience to the employees who are eligible and interested to apply against the 
above GDCE, it has been decided to consider their application in physical mode through proper channel. 
Such employee should attach the proof of screen shot along with their application that his IPAS data is 
not available in the system. Last date of receipt of application from the employees in the Personnel 
Branch of the respective Division/Workshop/Unit will be 31/10/2023. Personnel Officer of the 
Divn./Workshop/Unit will forward the applications to this office in one lot duly verifying the service 
particulars of only those employees appointed till 1/8/2023. If no application is received, NIL statement 
be sent to this office on or before 3/11/2023. 

This may please be brought to the notice of all Officers & staff working under your control for 

information & necessary action please. 

(Rajendra Pardeshi) 
APO (RRC) 

/Chairman RRC 
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